
Master Plan Subcommittee Meeting #4 

 

Wednesday, February 19, 2020 

6:00PM-8:00PM 

 

Town Hall Land Use Office 

333 Calef Highway (Rt. 125) 

Barrington, NH 03825 

 

Meeting Notes 

 

Members Present: John Huckins (Zoning Administrator), Marcia Gasses (Town Planner), and Robert Drew (Citizen) 

 

The committee reviewed the two final sections of the master plan: schools and utilities. Below is a summarized list of comments 

from the committee: 

 

• Consult with school superintendent on several data points 

• Research the difference in broadband speeds with school to discover if the town can improve upload and download 

speeds 

• Reach out to the town’s technology committee to comment on utilities section for additional recommendations 

 

SRPC staff closed the meeting and agreed to follow up with committee members when materials would be posted online. A 

next meeting date was not set, but a doodle poll will be sent out when the schools and utilities sections are complete. SRPC will 

ensure that committee members are notified at least two weeks in advance. 


